
 
 
 

Mother’s Day is just around the corner on May 9 and to help 
students find a lovely gift for Mum, the PFA will be holding 

a Mother’s Day Stall on Tuesday 4 May 2021. 
  

During the morning, Junior School students will be given the 
opportunity to visit the stall and purchase gifts to give on 

Mother’s Day.  
 

We have a large assortment of beautiful gifts for sale  
from $2 to $6 each.  

 
Buy gifts for your mother, grandmother, godmother  

or special person.  
  

To all the special mothers in our community, 
        we wish you a very happy Mother’s Day.  

 


